
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

CITY OF DERBY 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The City of Derby’s Board of Apportionment and Taxation will conduct a Public Hearing 

on the 2019-2020 Preliminary Budget on Thursday, June 20, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at Derby 

City Hall, 1 Elizabeth Street, Derby, CT.  All persons wishing to be heard will be able to 

speak at that time on the 2019-2020 Preliminary Budget. 

 

Judy Szewczyk 

Chair – Board of Apportionment & Taxation 

 

 


